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On February 26, 1982, Commissioner Victor Gilinsky released his
additional views relating to the Commission's order CLI-82-1

of February 10, 1982, in the Diablo Canyon matter. A copy

of Mr. Gilinsky's statement is attached, and should be

appended to your copy of CLI-82-1,
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asked PG&AE before the November 3 meeting about the status of
Cloud's report and was apparently misinformed by his
clients., He told the NRC investigators that, "If I had
known the report of October 21st had been received by PG&E,
I would not have said what I saiu because when I used the
term report, I was encompassing any report whether it be

preliminary, interim, final, whatever..."

Mr. Maneatis told the NRC investigators that, at the
meeting, he was referring to Dr. Cloud's oral report of
November 3 to the NRC. Mr., Maneatis explained that he did
not know that PG&E had received written drafts of the Cloud
report until he was told of such reports by the NRC on
December 10. The other PG&E exployees and Dr. Cloud have
said that they assumed that the questions raised related to

the final report, not to the draft reports.

This last artificial distinction won't wash. Even PG&E's
General Counsel, Malcolm Furbush, agreed that the Company's
statements "appear to be incorrect" and said that, "Had I
known about those reports, I would have said something at
the meeting." In fact, in this context, the draft reports
are inherently more significant; it is the drafting which

determines what will be emphasized and what will not.

Where does this leave us? It is troubling that a company

which seeks permission to operate nuclear power plants




should be so insensitive to its obligation to inform federal
regulators and the public. The issue is not the circulation
of the reports but the false portrayal of PG&E's
relationship with Dr, Cloud's firm. When we grant a utility
the authority to operate a nuclear power plant we must be
confident that its officials will be forthright with us.
That is why the Commission's finding that PG&E had made a

material false statement is so important.

I would have gone beyond the terms of the Commission's Order
and imposed a civil penalty to underline the seriousness
with which the Commission views PG&E's actions.
Nevertheless, the Commission did require the top management
of PG&E to meet with NRC officials to discuss ways of
ensuring that this problem will not recur. A meeting
between the Chairman of the Board of PG&E and the NRC
Director of Inspection and Enforcement and the NRC Regional
Administrator is scheduled to take place in the near future.
PG&E should lose no time in acting to restore confidence in

its integrity.

Ar for Dr. Cloud, we cannot, in my view, simply ignore the
fact that he also had an obligation to inform the NRC that
his draft reports were being reviewed by PG&E. Again, it is
not the circulation of the report which is of concern, but
the failure to disclose the i.ateractions between Dr. Cloud's

firm and PG&E when the question was raised by NRC. The only



reasonable course, at this point, is to regard his report

as, in effect, a PG&E report and to look to someone else to

perform thr. independent audit of the reverification program.



